
From: Daniel C <dconleyky@gmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/10/2017 1:44:26 PM
Subject: Character Under Construction

Hello Lieutenant Governor Bryant. We met last week at the event that Palmetto Family hosted at the 
Blue Marlin. I gave you one of my business cards and shared with you about the Character Under 
Construction program we are starting here in South Carolina. This program is designed to teach 
character, morals, and ethics to our next generation in our public school systems. You had mentioned 
the possibility of a recommendation letter from your office recommending our program. I wanted to 
follow up and ask if you have had a chance to visit our website www.cuc-classes.org ? If possible I 
would appreciate the opportunity to meet with you and discuss more in detail about the program, the 
amazing results we are seeing from this program, and answer any questions you may have!. Also I 
can send you references from some of the schools in the other states where the CUC program has 
been implemented for several years now. We would be honored and it would be a tremendous help 
to have your recommendation. Thank you for your time and thank you for serving as our Lieutenant 
Governor!

Daniel Conley
Character Under Construction
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